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From: abby r
To: Misty Maza
Cc: Charles Decker; Eli Sabin
Subject: Fwd: Letter to Legislation Committee
Date: Sunday, November 8, 2020 1:50:30 PM
Attachments: Letter to Legislation Committee 11-2020.docx


Please be cautious
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.


Dear Misty,


I just wanted to forward this to you, to save Chair Decker a step. : )  Laura actually lives in
Ward 1, but used to live in Ward 7 -- and the early morning trash/recycling pick-up has been a
problem for her in both locations.


Thanks!


Sincerely, Abby


---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Laura Gardner <laura.gardner@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Nov 8, 2020 at 12:42 PM
Subject: Letter to Legislation Committee
To: <Ward9@newhavenct.gov>
Cc: Abby <abbyrothward7@gmail.com>, <WARD7@newhavenct.gov>


Dear Alderman Decker,


I hope this message finds you and yours keeping well.  I'm attaching a letter in support
of Ordinance OR-2020-0024, in advance of your Legislation Committee meeting this week, which I regret
I cannot attend in person. I appreciate your consideration of my letter and thank you for your attention to
this matter affecting the quality of life of Downtown New Haven residents.


Many thanks,


Laura Gardner
205 Church St.
New Haven, CT 06510
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The Honorable Charles Decker


Chair, Legislation Committee


Board of Alders, City of New Haven





November 8, 2020














Dear Alderman Decker and Honorable Legislation Committee Members,





I am writing today to express my support for Ordinance OR-2020-0024.  I have lived in Downtown New Haven for over fourteen years, and private trash and recycling trucks coming very early in the morning (sometimes as early as 2, 3, and 4 AM) is a continual problem. Over the years, the city has had difficulty addressing the problem, even after I have reported it on SeeClickFix, which has been frustrating. I appreciate the GPS proposal because it would provide a tool for actual enforcement which hopefully will deter the violations of the 5 AM pick up time, allowing residents like me to sleep past 5 AM. Based on my conversation with my apartment building manager, it seems that refuse hauling company managers are sometimes unaware that their drivers pick up trash before the legal 5 AM time, so this ordinance would also help trash companies better manage their operations.





I appreciate your consideration of this matter and my support for OR-2020-0024.





Thank you for taking action to benefit the residents of Downtown New Haven.





Yours sincerely,





/Laura Gardner/

Laura Gardner


205 Church St., Apt. 10N


New Haven, CT 06510













